
Fall 2020 Public Health Major and Concentrations Available Now – 12/2/2020  

Dear students,  
 
The Fall 2020 Bachelor of Science in Public Health major and BSPH majors with concentrations 
are now available in TritonLink's Major/Minor tool.  All students who entered UC San Diego in 
Fall 2016 or later are eligible to switch into a major with a concentration.  Students who do not 
switch into a major with a concentration will be automatically switched into the general 
Bachelor of Science in Public Health during early Winter 2021. 
 
To change your major to one with a concentration, please visit Tritonlink at 
https://students.ucsd.edu. Click on TritonLink Tools, which will take you to a new page. On the 
new page, click on Major/Minor, in the Advising Tools section.  Select the BSPH major with 
concentration of your choice.  You will be able to change concentrations at a later date if you 
change your mind (you'll typically need to wait 2-4 weeks before changing your major again). 
 
Double majors who wish to switch into one of our concentrations will need to do so using a 
Double Major Petition revision (please fill out the double major petition as though you were 
newly declaring your major, but mark "Revision" at the top) and proceeding with department 
approvals from both majors. 
 
If you have further questions about our updated major and concentrations, please visit our 
website at https://ph.ucsd.edu/undergrad/undergrad/new-major-req/index.html.  Please use 
the Virtual Advising Center to ask questions.  
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